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MEMORANDUM

To:
Special Investigatory Committee on JEA Matters

From:
The Honorable Sam Newby



City Council Vice-President, At-Large, Group 5
Re:
Special Investigatory Committee Disclosure 
____________________________________________________________________________

At the request of the Special Investigatory Committee on JEA, please accept this correspondence as my disclosure.  For the specified time period, neither I nor any of my immediate family had any interaction with any person or entity connected in any way with JEA or the City related to the privatization, reorganization, sale or other transfer of interest or management control of JEA or the Invitation to Negotiate #127-19 for Strategic Alternatives.  All of my interactions with those involved took place during a series of meetings under the auspices of JEA fact-finding workshops also known as the Future of JEA Workshops.
For additional information, please contact Tracy McGeathey, ECA at (904) 255-5163.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.
SN/tm
cc:      Council Members/Staff

           Cheryl L Brown, Director, Jacksonville City Council

           Jessica Matthews, Chief, Legislative Services

           Phillip Peterson, Asst. Council Auditor

           Sharonda Davis, Supervisor, Legislative Services Division
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